
Directions for entering Columbus High School for CWO Wrestling Clinic and Team Practices:

Parents are asked to park in the north parking lot of the high school.  From the parking lot, 
parents and wrestlers are asked to walk around the north side the school on the lighted 
sidewalk and enter the school through the double set of doors on the north side of the school 
towards the west end.  (Please do not use the high school activities entrance as those doors are 
generally locked.  We have our own entrance designated to avoid interference with high school 
activities that take place during our practices.)
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